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DepEd Task Force COVID-19 
MEMORANDUM No. 94 
18 August 2020 
 

For: Central Security and Safety Office (CSSO) 
All Others Concerned 

  
Subject: SPECIAL APPROVAL TO ALLOW ENTRY OF 

SELECTED PERSONNEL DURING CO LOCKDOWN 
 

 
The undersigned grants special approval for the entry and/or exit of the 

following personnel to the DepEd Complex while it is placed under lockdown from 
18-23 August 2020: 

 
Personnel Position Status 

1. Dr. Maria Corazon 
Dumlao  

Chief 
BLSS-School Health 
Division 

On call/as necessary 

2. Dr. Mariblanca Piatos Medical Officer IV, 
BLSS-SHD  

3. Gian Erik Adao Education Program 
Specialist II 
BLSS-SHD  

4. Dr. Rainerio Reyes  Medical Officer III 
CO Clinic medical 
doctor 

Scheduled reporting 

5. Aldrin Yu Nurse, CO Clinic On rotational shifting 
schedule/will continue to 
work remotely from home 
outside the schedule 

6. Jessica Jane Cabral Nurse, CO Clinic 
7. Ma. Cristina Jamias  Admin Staff, CO Clinic 
8. Samuel Fernandez, Jr. Admin Staff, CO Clinic 

 
The physical reporting to their respective stations of the personnel listed 

above is essential to ensure the continuous and smooth delivery of necessary 
medical and other health-related services and the urgent provision of any 
emergency response to personnel concerned, the required monitoring of the 
situation, and the uninterrupted reporting to the Executive Committee of concerns 
requiring immediate action. 
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For the guidance of all concerned. 
 
 
 

ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 
Undersecretary 

Chairperson, DepEd Task Force COVID-19 
 
 


